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1. Summary  
 
1.1 This report sets out the background to a discussion on accessible and inclusive transport. 

 

 

2. Recommendations 

 

2.1 That the Committee notes the report as background to a discussion with guests on 

accessible and inclusive transport. 

 
 

3. Background  
 
3.1 The Transport Committee is investigating accessible and inclusive transport in London. It is 

important that everyone can access public transport and London’s streets to travel between homes, 

jobs, education and leisure activities across the city. But today there remain a range of barriers and 

challenges to everyone being able to move around the capital comfortably and confidently.  

 

 

4.  Issues for Consideration  
  

4.1 In this meeting, the Committee will look at the progress that the Mayor, TfL and stakeholders have 

made in making London’s streets and public transport accessible and inclusive. The meeting will also 

provide an opportunity to raise awareness about the barriers and challenges to everyone comfortably 

and confidently moving around the capital.   

 

4.2 The Committee will discuss these matters with guests representing: 

 Transport for London; 

 Network Rail; and 

 Transport for All. 
 
 

 

  



        

5. Legal Implications 
 

5.1 The Committee has the power to do what is recommended in this report. 

 

 

6. Financial Implications 
 

6.1 There are no direct financial implications to the GLA arising from this report. 

 

 

List of appendices to this report: None.  
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